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CHEDRO-IIl MEMORANDUM
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FOR : ALL CHED SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM (CSP) GRANTEES
OF REGION il

SUBJECT : PAYMENT OF GRANTS THRU LAND BANK ATM ACCOUNTS
DATE . 27 January 2021

In the interest of ensuring the safety and safeguarding the general well-being of
grantees under the CHED Scholarship Programs, all concermned are advised to open
ATM Savings Account at any nearest Land Bank branches. All grants/subsidies shall
be deposited by CHEDRO-III in the ATM accounts of grantees effective 2™ semester,
AY 2020-2021 for student-grantees of the CSP to easily and safely receive their grants
amidst the COVID-19 pandemic. Student-grantees without Land Bank ATM accounts
are advised to bring the following in the nearest Land Bank branches in their area:

Letter of Introduction;

Notice of Award;

Confirmation Slip; and

Request for tagging/holding of the amount of Php100.00 as maintaining balance.
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The above-mentioned requirements are available at the StuFAPs Unit of CHEDRO-III
and may be requested via FB Page of StuFAPs or via email at
imchedroscholar@gmail.com.

Once the student-grantee has opened an LBP account, it is advised that a photocopy
of the ATM card, together with the photocopies of grades, certificate of registration and
school ID be submitted to the Scholarship Unit of CHEDRO-III to facilitate the
processing of payment.

Should there be any queries or concems, the student-grantee may directly coordinate
with Ms. Jovy J. Canlas, StuFAPs Coordinator, at mobile numbers 0932 487 4050 or
0995 085 3228 or email at jcanlas@ched.gov.ph.
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